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October 2018  
 Business Meeting  

The meeting was held on the 17th at Macedonia Church.  There were only 27 members in 

attendance.  Carl Horn presided over the meeting.  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• 50/50 drawing was held and Randy Fulmer won a Cadence Fishing Rod and Reel Combo.     

• Sammy Crouch mentioned that he needs three more orders to be able to order the shirts.  

He also said to let him know if you want a club hat. 

• Paul Shockey was at the meeting and is doing better.  Alan North was also at the meeting.  

Wayne Fulmer is improving and is now able to feed himself with his left hand.  David 

Larrabee is recovering from his shoulder surgery.  Burl Fleming is doing well after his knee 

replacement.  Jock Prestigiacomo is having serious back problems. 

• Carl reminded everyone that next month is when we elect new officers.  He indicated that 

he needs a replacement as does Kevin Ormerod. 

• The banquet is in January and help is needed to acquire door prizes.  If available, give Carl 

a call. 

• There were two by-law proposals for the 2019 year.  See them under Tournament 

Director News. 

• Carl offered our blessing and lunch was served. 

• The drawing for our October tournament was accomplished.  There will be 13 boats and 

26 members fishing from 7:30 to 2:30.      

• Meeting was adjourned.   

 

Next meeting is on November 14th @ Macedonia Church. 
Menu will be Thanksgiving meal with rolls, & drink.   

Cost is $10.00. 
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Tournament Results  
Our October Tournament was held on the 18th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 26 members 

participated.  Thirteen boats departed at 7:30 on a on a very chilly and windy morning with 

weigh-in scheduled for 2:30.  The results were only marginal.  Only 31 fish were caught at an 

approximate weight of 74 pounds.  There were two limits caught and there were three teams 

without fish.  There was one dead fish. 

 

 

October Champions 
Skip Parker and Willie Crocker 

13.30 Pounds 

                   

October Big Fish 

Skip Parker 

4.65 Pounds 

  

  Congratulations!!!  
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Tournament Director News 
 

Kevin Ormerod is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, 

give Kevin a call. 

 

The next Seniors Tournament is on  

November 15th.  Time will be announced. 
  

The November One-on-One will be held on the 8th   
                                                           Time will be announced. 

                    

                       September Tournament Results 
 

                                        First Place: Ed Kelly and Marion Maner, 5 fish,    

                                           10.30 pounds on top water baits. 

    Second Place:  Bill Crapps and Carl Horn, 3 fish, 

                 6.90 pounds on top water baits and shaky head. 

    Third Place:  Skip Parker and Vinest Matte, 2 fish, 

     6.80 pounds on top water baits. 

     Fourth Place:  Al Odom, 2 fish, 6.15 pounds.                                                                                    

Fifth Place: Bill Beard and Wayne Chester, 2 fish, 

                                                 6.05 pounds. 

                                       Big Fish:  Vinest Matte, 4.55 pounds. 

 
2019 By-Law Change Proposals 

1. Change Tournament payout to five positions when there are less than 20 

boats.  For 20 and above boats, the payout will be 10 positions. 

2. Establish a seniority system for the tournament draw so that more senior 

members will not be left out. 
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Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club 

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 

 


